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POLL WORKERS NEEDED FOR THE 2020 ELECTION 
The Clark County Election Department needs part-time hourly temporary staff. Spanish 
and/or Filipino (Tagalog) language abilities are desirable but not required.  APPLY 
NOW!  Go to our website at www.clarkcountynv.gov/vote for more information or call 
(702) 455-2815.  You can also contact us at 702-455-2944 or by email at 
elinfo@clarkcountynv.gov.   

BE A PART OF THE ELECTION TEAM! 
The Clark County Election Department needs YOU to work at the polls on Election Day 
and/or during early voting.  Bilingual language skills in English and Spanish or Filipino 

(Tagalog) are desirable but not required. 
When:  November 3, 2020, General Election Day 
             October 17 – 30, 2020, Early Voting 
Pay:     Election Day:  $225-$250 (depending on the position) 
             Early Voting:  $14.00/hour (Hours and Days Vary) 
If you are interested to find out more information, please call the Election Department at 

(702) 455-2815.  You can also apply online at www.ClarkCountyNV.gov/vote.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

When you change your address, name or political party, be sure to inform the Election 
Department BEFORE the registration deadline.  Quickly see your registration information 

on record with the Clark County Election Department by logging in to our Registered 
Voter Services and selecting View My Registration Information from the dropdown 

menu.  You may also call (702) 455-VOTE (8683) to request a form.   

http://www.clarkcountynv.gov/vote
mailto:elinfo@clarkcountynv.gov
http://www.clarkcountynv.gov/vote
http://www.clarkcountynv.gov/election/Pages/Dates.aspx
http://www.clarkcountynv.gov/election/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.clarkcountynv.gov/election/Pages/default.aspx
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CLARK COUNTY ELECTION 
DEPARTMENT HOURS 
Monday through Friday, 
8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
(except Sat., Sun., and holidays) 
WEBSITE:   
www.ClarkCountyNV.gov/vote 
 

ELECTION CENTER 
965 Trade Drive 
Suite A 
North Las Vegas, NV 89030 
 
GOVERNMENT CENTER 
500 S. Grand Central Pkwy.  
First Floor, Suite 1117 
Las Vegas, NV 89106 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Email: 
elinfo@clarkcountynv.gov 

 

Telephone: 
(702) 455-VOTE (8683) 

Español: 
(702) 455-3666 

Filipino (Tagalog):   
(702) 455-7871 

 
Administration Division 
(702) 455-2944 
 
Field Registrar Training 
Brenda Cotton  
(702) 455-0076 
 
Poll Worker Recruitment 
Maria Tsarouhas  
(702) 455-2368 
 
Map Orders 
IT Division 
(702) 455-0118 

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Our regular office hours have changed.  We are open to the public from 
7:30am to 5:30pm, Monday through Thursday.  We are closed Friday, 

Saturday, Sunday, and Holidays.  
_______________________________________________________ 

For Coronavirus prevention reasons, some sites may be subject to temporary 
closure or revised times, until further notice.  For updates, check our website 

at www.clarkcountynv.gov/vote or call  
(702) 455-VOTE (8683);  

en espanol (702) 455-3666; sa Tagalog (702) 455-7871. 
 

 

    

*Automatic Voter Registration at the Nevada DMV - During your transaction with 
the Nevada DMV, you will be automatically registered to vote, unless you choose to 
opt out of registration.  Registration and Updates processed through the DMV must 
abide by the Standard Registration Deadline, October 6, 2020.   
 

Mail/Absentee Ballot All active registered voters will receive a mail ballot 
for the 2020 General Election.  All voted mail ballots must be dropped off 
or mailed by Election Day.  Mail ballot return envelopes must be postmarked 
on or before Election Day and received by the Election Department on or 
before the seventh day after Election Day.  If you decide to vote in-person 
instead of by mail, you will need to do one of the following: 

• Surrender your mail ballot (preferably in the packet sent to you) to 
an election official at the voting site. 

• If you do not surrender your ballot, you will sign an affirmation at 
the voting site swearing that you have not already voted in the 

http://www.clarkcountynv.gov/vote
mailto:elinfo@clarkcountynv.gov
http://www.clarkcountynv.gov/vote
https://www.clarkcountynv.gov/election/Documents/2020/New-2020.pdf
file:///%5C%5Cccentnas3%5CElections-Public%5CADMIN%5CNewsletter%20-LPO%5COnline%20registration%20and%20updates%20to%20existing%20registration%20after%20the%20standard%20close%20of%20registration%20(see%20above)%20has%20changed%20to%20the%204th%20Wednesday%20before%20Election%20Day%20and%20will%20extend%20to%20the%20last%20Thursday%20of%20Early%20Voting.%20You%20may%20only%20do%20this%20on%20the%20Nevada%20Secretary%20of%20State's%20website%20at%20www.registertovotenv.gov.
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(702) 455-8683 
CITY CLERKS 

BOULDER CITY CLERK 
(702) 293-9208 

HENDERSON CITY CLERK 
(702) 267-1400 

LAS VEGAS CITY CLERK 
(702) 229-6311 

MESQUITE CITY CLERK 
(702) 346-5295 

NORTH LAS VEGAS CITY 
CLERK 
(702) 633-1030 
 

OTHER CONTACT 
INFORMATION 

 
SECRETARY OF STATE 
OF NEVADA 
https://nvsos.gov/ 
1-800-992-0900 
 
NEVADA COMMISSION ON 
ETHICS 
(775) 687-5469 

NEVADA COMMISSION ON 
JUDICIAL DISCIPLINE AND 
STANDING COMMITTEE ON 
JUDICIAL ETHICS AND 
ELECTION PRACTICES 
(775) 687-4017 

FEDERAL ELECTION 
COMMISSION 
(800) 424-9530 

FEDERAL VOTING 
ASSISTANCE PROGRAM 
(FVAP) 
(703) 588-1584 

U.S. DEPARTMENT OF 
JUSTICE 
(800) 253-3931 

current election and that you understand no one may attempt to 
vote or actually vote more than once in the same election. 

Restoration of Right to Vote law has changed for Nevada residents with felony 
convictions in Nevada or in any other state who are currently not in prison.  They are 
now allowed to immediately register to vote. This also applies to persons whose voter 
registration had been previously cancelled because of a felony conviction and to 
persons who are currently on probation or parole.  No special procedures or 
paperwork are required. Such persons need only follow the standard procedures for 
voter registration and must also satisfy the standard voter registration eligibility 
requirements.  
 
Provisional Voting will now include a full ballot, regardless of the reason for casting 
a provisional ballot.  This means they will contain all offices, candidates, and 
questions that would be on a regular ballot for the voter’s precinct.  After an election, 
the Secretary of State will establish a system, such as a website or toll-free number, to 
inform voters of provisional status.   
  

 
 
Standard Close of Registration, Tuesday, October 6, 2020 - Close of 
Mail-In, DMV voter registration/updates and In-Person 
Standard Registration: Last day to register to vote or to update your 
existing registration by mail or in-person at the Election Department.  
 
Online Close of Registration, Tuesday, October 7 - 15, 2020 – Last day 
to register online through the Secretary of State’s Website at 
www.RegistertoVoteNV.gov. 
 
Same Day Registration Period* – Voters that register during this period 
will be required to present an unexpired Nevada Driver’s License or 
Identification Card issued by the DMV.  If you are already registered and 
you update your record during this period, you do not have to present ID.  
See our website for more information regarding Same Day Registration 
requirements at www.clarkcountynv.gov/vote.  Same Day Registration 
will be available at any Clark County Election Day Vote Center or at any early voting 
site.  For online registration/updates go to www.RegistertoVoteNV.gov.   
  
             *In-Person Registration/Updates: Oct. 17th – Oct. 30th and Nov. 
3rd    
             *Online Registration/Updates: Oct. 16th – Oct. 29th  

 

 

 

 

 

https://nvsos.gov/
https://www.clarkcountynv.gov/election/pages/default.aspx
https://www.clarkcountynv.gov/election/Pages/ContactUs.aspx
http://www.registertovotenv.gov/
http://www.clarkcountynv.gov/vote
http://www.registertovotenv.gov/
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MAJOR POLITICAL PARTIES 
Democratic Party 
County:  (702) 586-6402 
State:     (702) 737-8683 

Republican Party 
County:   (702) 258-9184 
State:      (702) 258-9182 
 
MINOR POLITICAL PARTIES 
Independent American Party 
(702) 358-9884 

Libertarian Party of Nevada 
(702) 382-1776 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

EARLY VOTING begins October 17th and ends on October 30, 2020 with 
various hours and locations.  All early voting locations serve as drop off 
locations for further convenience.   
 
ELECTION DAY is Tuesday, November 3, 2020 from 7am to 7pm.   
 
MAIL BALLOT DROP OFF LOCATIONS will be available starting 
September 28, 2020 at various locations.  Locations will be included in 
the mail ballot packet that will be mailed to each active voter.   
 
For additional information and a list of our drop off locations and 
polling place sites, please visit www.ClarkCountyNV.gov/vote.   

 

 
 

U. S. Armed Force Members and Family FPCA Deadline 
Tuesday, October 27, 2020 – 5:00 p.m. 

Nevada’s Effective Absentee System for Elections, or EASE, is an online application that 
seamlessly integrates voter registration and electronic ballot delivery and marking. EASE 
is available to members of the United States Armed Forces, their spouses and dependents, 

http://www.clarkcountynv.gov/vote
https://www.fvap.gov/
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and Nevada voters who reside outside of the country.  For more information you can go to 
the Federal Voting Assistance Program site at https://www.fvap.gov/. 

FPCA voters must provide the following information in order for the request 
to be  processed. 
What we need in order to process the FPCA: 

• Address last domiciled before leaving the US (per block -1 and 2 of 
the FPCA) 

• Where you are now (per block 3 of the FPCA) 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Electronic Sample Ballot For Upcoming Elections 
How to Submit a Request: You now have the option of receiving an electronic sample 
ballot by e-mail instead of a paper one by postal mail, but you MUST submit an online 
request. Log in to Registered Voter Services. Then, select Request My Sample Ballot 
Electronically (Go Green) from the Voter Services dropdown menu at the top of the 

page, enter your e-mail address, and click "Save."  You will immediately receive a 
confirmation e-mail indicating that you will no longer receive paper sample ballots.  If you 

do not receive the confirmation, check your spam or junk mail folder first before you 
contact us.  Regular sample ballots will be mailed starting a week before early voting 
begins.  A sample of your ballot will be available by logging into to Registered Voter 

Services at www.ClarkCountyNV.gov/vote.  
 
 
 

Website Issues 
We have a new website look and we hope you find it easier to use.  If you experience any 

website issues, please contact us.  We would like to know of any issues you may 
encounter when browsing our website or when using our “Registered Voter Services” link 
at www.ClarkCountyNV.gov/vote.  If you would like to email your issue, please contact 

us at elinfo@clarkcountynv.gov or at (702) 455-VOTE(8683). 
 

https://www.fvap.gov/
http://www.clarkcountynv.gov/election/Pages/VoterServices.aspx
http://www.clarkcountynv.gov/election/Pages/ContactUs.aspx
http://www.clarkcountynv.gov/vote
http://www.clarkcountynv.gov/vote
mailto:elinfo@clarkcountynv.gov
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COMMUNITY OUTREACH 

  
It is the mission of the Clark County Election Department to build, strengthen, and expand 
outreach programs to create community networks that will participate in supporting new 
programs, promoting our current services, recruiting workers, and motivating electors to 
exercise their right to vote.  In our efforts, we have collaborated with community based 
organizations that we seek to partner with in an effort to expand their ability to provide  

voter registration services and voter education services to citizens.  
If your organization would like to learn more regarding voter outreach, voter education 
or speaker services, please contact the Administration Division at (702) 455-2944. 
 

       U.S. POST OFFICE INFORMED DELIVERY  
          



Clark County Election Department 7 

 

Digitally preview your mail and manage your packages scheduled to arrive soon! 
Informed Delivery allows you to view greyscale images of the exterior, address side of 
letter-sized mailpieces and track packages in one convenient location.  You can check the 
delivery of your mail ballot with this easy to use service.  To sign up, go to 
www.ClarkCountyNV.gov/vote and click on the link “CHECK DELIVERY OF YOUR 
MAIL BALLOT” using the USPS “Informed Delivery” Service in the Explore Box.  If 
you have any questions or need additional information regarding this service, please 
contact the United State Post Office directly at 1-800-275-8777.   
 
 
 
 
 
 

RAISE THE VOTE 
PROGRAM 

 
In addition to serving the community, your organization or school club can also 
use this opportunity to raise funds.  Each club provides personnel to staff a Vote 
Center.  We provide the training.  By forming a partnership with the Election 
Department, fundraising efforts are directed toward a worthwhile cause and the 
public is served by having qualified workers at our Vote Centers.  If you are 
interested in learning more, please call Keyshaundra Lighten at 702-455-2814 or 
email her at Keyshaundra.Lighten@clarkcountynv.gov.  

A SPECIAL THANK YOU TO THE FOLLOWING 
ORGANIZATIONS PROVIDING ELECTION WORKERS 

FOR THE UPCOMING 2020 ELECTION! 

 
ETA ETA ETA Chapter of CHI ETA PHI 
Las Vegas Urban League Young Professionals 
Epsilon Psi Sigma Chapter Phi Beta Sigma 
Fraternity Inc. 
                          
 
 

mailto:Keyshaundra.Lighten@clarkcountynv.gov
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